Camillian Task Force India

visit us | www.camilliansindia.org | www.snehacharitabletrust.org

President

2~ April 2025

To the People Affected by the Earthquake in Myanmar and Thailand

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

It is with a heavy heart that we, the Camillian Task Force — India, extend our deepest
solidarity and prayers to all those affected by the recent earthquake that has shaken
Myanmar and Thailand. In this time of distress and uncertainty, we stand with you,

sharing in your grief and pain, and offering our support within our capacities.

We understand how hard it must be to lose loved ones, homes, and everything
familiar. We share in your sorrow and pray that you find strength and courage to
move forward. Even in times of great suffering, we believe that love, kindness, and
hope will help us rebuild and heal. Please stay strong, and know that we are praying
for you. May God give you comfort, healing, and hope in the days ahead. As followers
of St. Camillus de Lellis, whose charism calls us to serve the sick and suffering with
compassion and dedication, we reaffirm our commitment to assisting you in every
way possible. We are closely monitoring the situation and exploring ways to extend
our humanitarian support in collaboration with local partners, religious
organizations, and relief agencies.

We pray for the souls of those who have lost their lives, for the healing of the injured,
and for the comfort of all those who mourn. May the Lord grant you strength, courage,
and perseverance during this difficult time. We also ask Our Lady of Health and St.
Camillus to watch over you and protect you. Let us hold on to hope and unity as we
work together to rebuild lives and restore peace. Please know that you are not alone —

we are with you in prayer and action.

With deepest solidarity and blessings,
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